
 
 
 
Circular No. 16/2024-25                                                                                  Date: 27 April, 2024 

 
VISIT TO NEHRU PLANETARIUM AND PRADHANMANTRI SANGRAHALAYA, DELHI 

“Excursions help us to learn new things outside the classroom.” 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
In continuation of our endeavor to expose school children to different experiences for their overall 
development, the school is organizing an educational trip for classes IV and V to NEHRU PLANETARIUM 
and PRADHANMANTRI SANGRAHALAYA, DELHI on 9th May, Thursday. The Nehru Planetarium and 
Pradhanmantri Sangrahalaya in New Delhi is situated in the green surroundings of the Teen Murti 
House.  
 
At Nehru Planetarium, students will have the opportunity to immerse themselves in a captivating 2D 
show that will transport them on a mesmerizing journey through the cosmos. They will explore the 
mysteries of space, learn about stars, planets, and galaxies, and gain a deeper understanding of our 
universe. It is an excellent learning opportunity for children as it provides detailed information about 
different fields of science in the most interactive manner.  
 
Additionally, the visit to Pradhan Mantri Sangrahalaya will provide valuable insights into India's rich 
cultural heritage and history. By experiencing the exhibits firsthand, students will gain a deeper 
appreciation for our country's diverse traditions and achievements. These excursions offer a unique 
blend of learning and fun, fostering curiosity, imagination, and a love for exploration.  
 
The detailed itinerary is as under: 
 

 The students are required to report to school in proper school uniform at 07.50 a.m. 
 The visit will take place during the school hours only. 
 The students will be escorted by the school staff. 
 Wearing of identity card is mandatory. 
 

Charges for the trip are Rs.900/- per child (inclusive of Pradhanmantri Sangrahalaya Entry fee + Photo 
with PM    (Thru AI) + 2D Show at Nehru Planetarium + AC Bus Conveyance) 
  
Mode of Payment: Cash 
 

Parents interested to send their wards may please fill in the consent form and submit the same along 
with the cash of Rs. 900/- latest by 29th April,2024 (Monday) to the concerned class teachers. 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT THE TRIP IS AN OPTIONAL VISIT AND NOT A MANDATORY VISIT. 
CAPACITY FOR THE 2D SHOW IS 250 STUDENTS ONLY.THE ENROLLMENT WILL BE 
ACCEPTED ON FIRST CUM BASIS. 
 
PS – THE ABOVE VISIT IS SUBJECT TO MINIMUM 100 ENROLMENT OF STUDENTS. 

 

 
 
 
                    Asha Prabhakar  
                   (Principal) 
 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
CONSENT FORM 

 
I hereby confirm that my ward…………………………………………………….. of Class ………Sec………shall be a 
part of the visit dated 9th May, 2024 (Thursday). I understand that the school staff will take all possible 
care and precaution to ensure safety of my ward. However, in case of any emergency, the staff on duty 
will provide  the necessary help. The visit will be monitored by the Class representatives and other 
concerned teachers.  

PARENT’S NAME…………………………………………………….   PARENT’S SIGNATURE ……………..… 

ADDRESS ………………………………………………………………   MOBILE…………………………………..… 


